
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         June 15, 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Racers, Organizers and Fans,  
 
As MPP for London North Centre, I’m delighted to wish you good luck at this year’s 
Amazing London Race.  
 
The race sounds like it will be a fun day of challenges, strategies, competition and 
laughs. I hope everyone has a great day competing or cheering on the racers.  
 
I want to say a big thank you to the organizers of this fantastic event that helps support 
the Children’s Health Foundation. This is a creative way to get people motivated and 
passionate about raising money for such an important cause. Having our kids be 
healthy, active and strong is crucial. It’s because of generous fundraisers like this that 
we’re able to work to give our kids the healthiest quality of life so they can go on to bright 
futures and be the best they can be.   
 
This event is a wonderful example of how kind, generous and compassionate our 
community is and I’m so proud of everyone who is taking the time to be a part of it.  
 
Good luck on the race!   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
          
Deb Matthews MPP       
London North Centre 

 
 


